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Welcome to a new year at the Cicero Elementary Library! I am Mr. DeSantis, the 
School/Media Specialist here at Cicero. I hope that you enjoyed your summer vacation and are 
ready for another great year. I know that Mrs. Cone, our Library Aide, and I are very excited 
for all of the great things happening at the Cicero Elementary Library. 

Congratulations to all of those students that logged their summer reading minutes. This 
summer students from Cicero Elementary read 21,400 minutes. Certificates of participation 
will be presented to students during their Library time in the opening weeks. 

How many books may my student 
have out?

Kindergarten- 1 book
First- 2 books
Second- 2 books
Third- 3 books
Fourth- 4 books
*If your student forgets their book on Library 
day they can return it any other day with 
permission from their classroom teacher. 

What happens if my student loses or 
damages their book?

There are times when books are damaged or 
lost and when this happens we ask that you 
please consider either replacing the book with 
the same title or with another book of the same 
value. In this situation, more information will 
come home with your student. 

When is the Book Fair?

Each year we are very lucky to have the support of the Cicero PTG in running our Book Fair. 
This year the Book Fairs will take place in November and April. More information will be sent 
home as we approach the Fairs. We are always looking for more volunteers to help facilitate 
these very successful events here in the Library. If you would be interested in volunteering 
please email Mr. DeSantis at jdesantis@nscsd.org. 


